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Minutes of the Royal Burgh of Selkirk and District Community Council Held on

Monday 15th June 2020 via Zoom.
1.       
Present – Community Councillors : Alistair Pattullo (Chair), Kirsty Lovatt, Judith Thompson, George Irvine, Graham Easton, Sue Bremner, Tom Combe, David Deacon, Aileen Firth, and Alisdaire Lockhart.
Also present – SBC Councillors Caroline Cochrane and Elaine Thornton-Nicol; 2 representatives from the local press.
There is no agenda for this as it is an informal meeting and a chance for any CC members to raise any questions.
GI asked about the flooding at Forest Mill. CC will put in another email to find out what is happening.
SB noted that the temporary one-way system at the Glen Hotel has not been instated yet. CC confirmed that a meeting had been due to take place but was on hold due to Covid-19. Reinstating the one-way system is part of a feasibility study and could be made permanent if funds were available.
GEas. thanked the efforts of the Selkirk community during the pandemic. Residents have helped with 400+ shopping trips, 20+ prescription collections, dog walking, PO trips, and gardening.

The Facebook page has been instrumental throughout and there have also been many individual monetary donations.

GEas. hopes that the community will be stronger together once the crisis is over.

DD thanked GEas. for his excellent leadership of the Selkirk Response Team. DD also suggested that the list of local improvements still be looked at and maintained during lockdown where possible. DD asked if we were still looking to bring a young person, perhaps from last year of high school or college, on to the CC. AP confirmed that he will discuss this with Jamie Bryson (Head Teacher, Selkirk High School).

CC concurred with GEas. and congratulated the Selkirk community for all their contributions throughout the pandemic so far.

TC noted that the Scott’s Selkirk shop and the Green Shed had both gratefully received grants. He also asked if there would be a Farmer’s Market in August.

CC stated that stall-holders had been hoping for the market to restart on Saturday 4th July but that there was still a lot of work to be done in order to make it safe, and that there would only be food stalls allowed. AP offered the assistance of the SRT for stewarding duties.

CC confirmed that the grants given out were Small Business Grants and that a grant was also given for PPE in order to assist businesses once they are allowed to open.

TC referenced the application for the new Men’s Shed. Everyone agrees with this application and AP will send a letter of support on behalf of the CC.

SB asked if the Downhill Event would still go ahead. Due to Covid-19, there is no confirmation as to when this could happen.

There being no further business, the meeting closed at 7:15pm. 
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